
 

 

August 3, 2015 
 
Mr. Gary MIlby  
Assistant Supt. 
Hardin County Schools 
65 W. Jenkins Road 
Elizabethtown, KY  42701-1419 
 
 
RE:   Addition & Renovation North Hardin High School 
 SCB Project No. 1291 
 
 TOPIC:  North Hardin Food Service Equipment 
 
 
Dear Gary: 
 
Sherman Carter Barnhart recommends rejection of the North Hardin Food Service Equipment 
bids due to the excessive cost.  We plan to revise the drawings and re-bid this part of the project.  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Kenny Stanfield 
Principal 
 
 
Cc: Justin McElfresh, File 1291-C 
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